From: Catherine Wilson [mailto:cwilson@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 1:30 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Baronica Roberson
Subject: Donations to the Northtown Branch

Dear Mr. Berlin,

I’m writing on behalf of the Northtown Branch of the Chicago Public Library. In the last three months we have received approximately 4,000 donated books or other non-print materials at our branch. These materials were items donated by patrons for our book sale, which we held last week.

Thanks,

Catherine Wilson

Branch Manager

Northtown Branch

Chicago Public Library

